
March 17, 2016 

 Brierwood Neighborhood Association 

 

General Meeting   7:00  Baymeadows Baptist Church 

Frack opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

Minutes form the February meeting were read. 

Treasurer’s Report: Frack reported we have $525.22 . Last month we collected $145 in donations; $40 

was given to the church and $105 was deposited in our account. $80.25 was spent on replacement signs 

to advertise monthly meetings. 

Neighborhood Watch reports:  Nancy Barry reported that there is a form that can be signed to prohibit 

solicitation and peddling in a designated neighborhood. Volunteers would be needed to go door-to-door 

to obtain resident signatures. 

Shadco Report: No report 

SEPAC: No report 

New Business: Russ introduced Jon Spickelmier. Mr Spickelmier has 2 insurance offices in the 

Jacksonville/St Augustine area.  Website www.spickelmierinsurance.com A thorough explanation of 

the National Flood Insurance Program and FEMA was given.  Floods do not usually happen in the areas 

with the higher risk (think Atlanta and Nashville in the past few years)  An umbrella liability policy is also 

a good idea . Any damage, especially water damage should be reported immediately to your insurance 

agent. Mr. Spickelmier will be happy to get quotes for any residents and or discuss insurance coverages. 

Meeting ended at 8:15. 

Next meeting will be April 21 at 7:00 pm at Baymeadows Baptist Church 


